
 
 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Charlemont Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Thursday, March 

17th, 2022 at 6:30 P.M. at the Charlemont Town Hall; 157 Main Street, Charlemont 

to consider the Special Permit application made by Laurie Griswold for a temporary 

mobile home attached to the residence located at 495 Zoar Road, Charlemont. A 

special permit is required under Section 32.3 of the zoning bylaws. Consistent with 

Governor Baker’s extension of modifications to the Open Meeting Law, G.L. Ch. 

30A, §20, this meeting will also be conducted via conference call. The public is 

welcome to participate. To join via conference call, the number is 1-(425)-436-6388 

and the access code is 279013#. The full permit application can be viewed on the 

Town Website at http://www.charlemont-ma.us/ or you may request an application 

by phone: 413-339-4335, x2 or via email: sectobds@charlemont-ma.us.  This is to 

give notice to the applicant, abutters, and any interested parties.   
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